
 

Windows displays the following error when installing 

Exaquantum software. 

 
 

The browser error is caused by Hotfix KB890175. The workaround for this problem is to set a registry key to a value of 

0 as follows: 

 

[HKEY_LOCAL_MACHINE\SOFTWARE\Microsoft\Internet Explorer\ActiveX Compatibility\{ADB880A6-D8FF-11CF-

9377-00AA003B7A11}]"Compatibility Flags"=dword:00000000 

 

This, however, undoes the work of the Hotfix security patch and the key needs to be set back to a value of 1024 (hex) 

after the browser has run. 
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